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Schools and programs were surveyed in September 2019 regarding vertical
banners. Overwhelmingly, schools were interested in obtaining banners with their
school colors and mascots to display in or outside of school. Not all schools had
fields that could display banners. Based on the results of the survey, interested
principals may seek funding from their corporate sponsors.



